
Major Furss has sent me a copy of a letter that he wrote 

to principal Harrison of Macdonald College. He was under the 

impression that it was connected with Toronto. In my reply 

to him I have told him that he should write directly to you, 

and that he will doubtless visit Macdonald College when he is 

with you at McGill.

Yours sincerely,

President


